
Agreement with Renne Public 
Policy Group, a division of 

Renne Public Law Group, LLP

City Council meeting

August 17 , 2021



Summary

• The City recognizes the need for advocacy 
with the state legislature in Sacramento. 
The City would like to contract with Renne 
Public Policy Group, a division of Renne 
Public Law Group (RPPG), who can assist 
and serve in an intergovernmental relations 
capacity working with the City and state 
agencies to ensure that the City maximizes 
its capabilities and other state resource 
opportunities.

• RFP was conducted in April 2021, with 
three proposals submitted.



Recommendation

• It is recommended by the 
Communications and Intergovernmental 
Relations Office that the Council, by 
resolution, approve a Professional Services 
Agreement with Renne Public Policy 
Group, a division of Renne Public Law 
Group, LLP, Sacramento, CA for advocacy 
and assistance with the City’s state 
legislative platform, for a total of $219,600 
for three years with an additional two year 
option for $154,980; for a total contract 
amount not to exceed $374,580.
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